Important notice

General Transfer Drive (July- August 2022) for Principals,
HMs, ESHMs, PGTs and TGTs

Taking into consideration representations received from various
Associations of teachers, individuals and Gram Panchayats, number of
rationalised posts of Teachers have been reviewed by the Department on the
basis of student strength as on 31.7.2022 for conducting the General
Transfer Drive. For the sake of transparency and information of all
stakeholders school wise number of posts have been published by the
Department vide letter No. KW 4/33-2011 SE(4) dated 22.8.2022.

List of eligible vacancies and eligible teachers has been re-calculated
and vacancy list and list of eligible teachers are being published by the
department afresh.

All eligible teachers are hereby informed to refill their choices against
fresh vacancies published by the Department separately by 24.8.2022 till
11:59:59 p.m. through their login account on the MIS portal as per
prescribed procedure. SMSs are also being forwarded to individual teachers
on their registered mobile number. For any technical support teachers can
call at 01725049801 duringoffice hours.
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Dated: 22.8.2022 Director-cum-Special Secretary
to Government Haryana,
School Education Department,

S





